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 August 27, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 
 
The Texas Education Agency published the Public Education Grant (PEG) Program list for 2025-2026 on August 19, 2025. 
The state’s 2025-26 PEG list includes campuses that received an overall scaled score below 60 in 2023.  The Texas Education 
Agency (TEA) has identified Lantern Lane ES, Rosa Parks ES, Walter Burton ES, Christa McAuliffe MS, Lake Olympia MS, and 
Thurgood Marshall HS as PEG campuses. Students who are zoned to these campuses have the choice of attending an 
alternate campus for the 2025-2026 school year or may remain a student at the campus.  
 
District leaders have worked with campus leaders to develop a comprehensive instructional plan for all our students. 
Through this robust plan, we are working diligently to target deficiencies, close achievement gaps, and improve overall 
student achievement.   
 
Under the PEG inter-district transfer provision, the parent of a student enrolled at any identified PEG campus may complete 
an application to transfer to a non-PEG campus. Parents will have a choice to request a transfer to the following schools 
based on their child’s current campus. Please know that transportation is not provided to the new campus and would be 
the sole responsibility of the parent or legal guardian.   
 

Identified PEG Campuses Non-PEG Transfer Campus Options 

Lantern Lane ES  
Quail Valley ES, Schiff ES, Lexington Creek ES Rosa Parks ES 

Walter Burton ES 

 

Christa McAuliffe MS  
Quail Valley MS, Dulles MS, Fort Settlement MS  Lake Olympia MS 

  

Thurgood Marshall HS  Kempner HS, Crawford HS 
 
If students choose to transfer to another campus due to PEG reasons, they are eligible to participate in UIL. Please review 
UIL guidelines related to PEG transfers at https://www.uiltexas.org/files/policy/2024-2025_UIL-TEA_Side-by-Side.pdf 
 
PEG transfer requests may be completed electronically by visiting the Department of Student Affairs webpage at 
www.fortbendisd.com beginning Thursday, August 28, 2025. 
 
Additional information about PEG transfers will also be available for parents and guardians to review on the Department of 
Student Affairs webpage.  Please feel free to contact your campus if you have further questions. The faculty and staff are 
committed to continuing student success and ensuring a quality education for all students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Department of Student Affairs 
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